
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
11/11/2024 

 

                    The student of B.A/B.Sc/BCA 1st Sem Students are hereby asked to 

submit the zerox copy of their aadhar card to Arup Kalita (Jr.Asstt.) on or 

before 13/12/2024 and also  students are asked write their  stream in the zerox 

copy .This is in relation to the Registration of the students. 

   

 Sd/- 

Principal 

Barama College,Barama 
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